
Participated in a District level Philatelic Exhibition organized, by the  
Barrackpore Head Post Office (06.08.2024) 

 
A District level Philatelic Exhibition was organized by the Barrackpore Head Post Office at their premises on 6 
August, 2024. The organizer had requested to Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya to display the exhibition on the 
commemorative stamps on Mahatma Gandhi. In the part of the exhibition the Sangrahalaya exhibited a special 
exhibition, entitled 'Mahatma Gandhi - the Millennium Man in Stamps'. The exhibition had been designed through the 
various stamps, released by more than 100 countries in different occasions to commemorate the Mahatma. The 
Director-Secretary was invited by the organizer as a Special Guest and he explained the necessary information about 
this special exhibition to other delegates and visitors. 
 
 

  
 

https://www.facebook.com/gandhi.sangrahalaya?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVZa5Yox5yUvMD5x0NGX-Im1edBr6rXADWR1yU1gqd6K0pXT096rUsv4vx_venFAbfdOW6Kf2ahJpGFWR2kmpkeeA3I_x3ONk9_-L9_pfaXWr_aOLGrZr9BkyhlDEDPHkgf4r756DMIHk9GeCZ7BVvSggJfTM_XuegAwEo4ey9gTd3ueLD4zc_BcI73B6HaiZEXDlUbgnD61NThZPCA3hpr&__tn__=-%5dK-R

